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FEB 2 01985

In Reply Refer To:
Docket: 50-285/84-20

Omaha Public Power District
ATTN: R. L. Andrews, Division Manager -

Nuclear Production
1623 Harney Street
Omaha, Nebraska 68102

Gentlemen:

This refers to the special security inspection conducted during the period
- August 20-24, 1984, of activities authorized by NRC Operating License DPR-40

for Fort Calhoun Station, and to the discussion of our findings with you and
other members of your staff at the conclusion of the inspection.

Areas examined during the inspection included selected portions of your
physical security program and its implementation. Within these areas, the
inspection consisted of selective examination of procedures and representative
records, interviews with personnel, and observations by the inspectors. These
findings are documented in the enclosed inspection report.

During this inspection, it was found that certain of your activities were in
violation of NRC requirements. As a result of these findings, an Enforcement
Conference was held in the Region IV office on October 11, 1984. As indicated
in Appendix C, the findings of the inspection were discussed and your position
on each was presented. Following this meeting, it was determined that
escalated enforcement was appropriate, and our findings with regard to the
matter will be transmitted to you separately. Therefore, no specific response
to the violations discussed in this report are requested by this letter.

During this inspection, it was also found that certain of your activities
appeared to deviate from commitments made to the NRC. These items and
references to the commitments are identified in the enclosed Notice of
Deviation (Appendix A). You are requested to respond to these deviations in
writing. Your response should be based on the specifics contained in the
Notice of Deviation enclosed with this letter.

Programmatic concerns not identified in the report as violations or deviations
were referred to the NRC's Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation for further
review.
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Omaha Public Power District -2-

The material enclosed herewith contains Safeguards Information as defined by
10 CFR Part 73.21 and its disclosure to unauthorized individuals is prohibited
by Section 147 of the Atomic Energy Act of 1954, as amended. Therefore, the
material, with the exception of the report cover page which is an inspection
summary, will not be placed in the Public Document Room.

The response directed by this letter and the accomparying Notice is not subject
to the clearance procedures of the Office of Management and Budget as required
by the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1980, PL 96-511.

Should you have any questions concerning this inspection, we will be pleased to
discuss them with you.

Sincerely,

,

Origina1 Signed BY
D. R. Hunter, Chief
Reactor Project Branch 2

Enclosures:
1. Appendix A - Notice of Deviation
2. Appendix B - NRC Inspection Report

50-285/84-20
3. Appendix C - NRC Inspection Report

50-285/84-27

cc w/ summary page only:
W. G. Gates, Manager
Fort Calhoun Station
P. O. Box 399
Fort Calhoun, Nebraska 68023

Harry H. Voigt, Esq.
LeBoeuf, Lamb, Leiby & MacRae
1333 New Hampshire Avenue, NW
Washington, DC 20036

bec: Copy of entire report maintained in RIV Security File and sent to:

John G. Davis, Director, NMSS
SSPB/NRC:NRR
IE File
Robert D. Martin, Regional Administrator EBCLOSURE CONTAINS
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